
 
 
 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012  or  admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org  
Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

Summer Term 2023 
 

Last Day of Term – Friday 
21st July 2023 –  

School Closes at 1.30pm 
 

Autumn Term 2023 

Children return to school 
on Monday 4th September 2023 

Autumn Half Term 

Monday 23rd October – Friday 
3rd November 2023 

Last Day of Term – Thursday 
21st December 2023  

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Spring Term 2024 

Children return to school on 
Monday 8th January 2024 

Spring Half Term 

Monday 12th February – Friday 
16th February 2024 

Last Day of Term – Thursday 
28th March 2024   

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Summer Term 2024 

Children return to school on 
Monday 15th April 2024 

Summer Half Term 

Monday 27th May – Friday 31st 
May 2024 

Last Day of Term – Wednesday 
24th July 2024   

School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: Monday 
6th May 2024 

BANK HOLIDAY 
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Every Friday, until the end of the Summer term,  
will officially be 'Ice Lolly Days'. 

Members of the PTA will be in the playground at 
3.30 pm selling lollies. So don’t forget your pennies! 

All proceeds will go towards the Year 6 Prom. 

NB: Numbers are limited and 
seats will be reserved on a first-
come-first-served basis.  
To make a reservation, please 
make your payment on Parentpay 
by noon on Tuesday 13th June. 



 

 
 

 

Thursday 22nd June 2023  
 

Dressing Up  
Children, come to school dressed up in your best Carnival Costumes or just 

wear the colours of the Caribbean flags. 
 
 

Your Help 
If you would like to help or lead an activity on any aspect of Caribbean cul-

ture, please speak to your child’s class teacher 
 

Friday 23rd June 2023  

from 3.30 pm 
 

Windrush Exhibition 
Parents, please come and visit our Windrush Exhibition— 
A collection of all that the children have learned about the  

Windrush Generation. 
 

Bring-and-Share Picnic  
From 3.30 pm, we are asking parents to bring and share Caribbean food 

and drink at an afternoon picnic 

 



 

 
 

Class 

 
 
 

Diamond 
Heroes 
Stardust 
Aladdin 
Mars 

Cosmic 
Golden 

 
 

Total No of 
Children 

Read every 
day this week 

 

 

YR—14 
Y1—12 
Y2—16 
Y3—18 
Y4—22 
Y5—20 
Y6—14 

 
 

Percentage 
 

 
 

YR—48% 
Y1—80% 
Y2—55% 
Y3—60% 
Y4—85% 
Y5—90% 
Y6—54% 

Attendance  
Percentages Last 

Week 
 

 

YR—96% 
Y1—93% 
Y2—96% 
Y3—99% 
Y4—88% 
Y5—89% 
Y6—96% 

Number of  Children 
Late Before the Close 

of Register 

  
YR— 7 
 Y1— 3 
 Y2— 4 
 Y3—14 
 Y4— 4 
 Y5— 5 
 Y6— 9 

Number of  Children 
Late After the Close 

of  Register 
 

 
YR—0 
Y1—0 
Y2—0 
Y3—0 
Y4—0 
Y5—1 
Y6—0 

Parents please support your child this 
term, to improve his/her  

timekeeping and attendance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keyboard  Concert  

Wednesday 12th  July  

2—2.30pm  

Guitar,  Ukule le ,  Drums         
&  ST4R B4ND Concerts  

Thursday 13th  July  

11-11.40  am  

Friday 14th July  

From 3.30 pm 

PARENTS  
 

A Gentle Reminder: 
 

If your child comes to 
school by themselves, 

please remember, that it is 
still your responsibility as 

their parent/carer, to       
ensure that they come to 

school, and arrive on time. 



 

 
 

 

We would like to say 
THANK YOU to all the  

parents/carers who were 
able to attend this morn-

ing’s PTA meeting. 

As you can see, we had a 
good turnout. 

The Minutes of the meet-
ing will be published 

shortly. 

Reception Class  
September 2023  

 
If your child is born between 

1 September 2018 and        
31 August 2019, they 

should already be registered 
for admission to a primary 

school infant class. 

If you have not yet           
registered your child, or 

know of anyone who is yet 
to apply for Reception Class 
2023/2024, please ask them 
to contact our school office.  

We may be able to help. 

Due to the extreme weather condi-
tions, parents are     advised to pro-
vide their children with the follow-
ing items, which should be brought 

to school on Monday: 
 

Waterbottles (not glass) 
a hat  

sunscreen. 
 

 

The 
National Maritime Museum is holding a 
Windrush event on 22nd June 2023.  They 
are also offering free training  - if you're 
interested please see the link below.   

There are also some other resources on their 
website that children can listen to or watch. 

https://www.rmg.co.uk/whats-on/national-
maritime-museum/windrush-day/22-june-
2023 

https://www.rmg.co.uk/whats-on/national-maritime-museum/windrush-day/22-june-2023
https://www.rmg.co.uk/whats-on/national-maritime-museum/windrush-day/22-june-2023
https://www.rmg.co.uk/whats-on/national-maritime-museum/windrush-day/22-june-2023

